PSA Neighborhood Block Watch Report
PSA Board Meeting at MBCC
March 15, 2025

The Neighborhood Block Watch consists of two Co-managers and 11 captains. Most have
access to our “private” FB page where we retain records of photos, recordings, and incident
reporting. We believe those records may be helpful to the Sheriff’s department in the future.

There has been one incident reported to me since our last Board meeting in January.

From owner Kyle Kodra: “We are located at 70 E Paradise and had recent damage. Someone
broke the glass in our patio door, front window, tried to kick in front door, and tore off the locks
on the shed. I'm not sure when it happened but a friend found the damage on the 20th Feb. I've
filed a police report with Mason County Sheriff. 1'm also looking for someone who can help me
Board up the windows until I can get there in April.”

While we keep track of incidents and appreciate our members for letting us know of the
incidents, | encourage our members to call the Sheriff’s non-emergency number 360.426.4441
and report to them, as well. Our Neighborhood Block Watch cumulative reports and your
individual reporting to the Sheriff’s Department help keep our community at the top of their
minds, which may increase their presence in our community.

| ask all members of our neighborhood to report incidents to me, Co-manager Theresa Ancich, or
your neighborhood Captain. The Co-Managers and Captains are listed with their contact
information on Paradise Estate’s website at: http://paradise-service-associates.org.

Please let me know if you require further information.

Respectfully submitted,
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Susan M. Lord

Co-Manager for Neighborhood Block Watch at Paradise Estates




